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The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) has a mandate to protect the integrity of the ecosystem
for the existing and future residents of Nunavut. To assess the environmental and socio-economic
impacts of the project proposal, NIRB would like to hear your concerns, comments and suggestions
about the following project proposal application:

Indicate your concerns about the project proposal below:

 - Water quality
 - Terrain
 - Air quality
 - Wildlife and their habitat
 - Marine mammals and their habitat
 - Traditional uses of land
 - Tourism in the area

Please describe the concerns indicated above:
I would like to express a concern for the risk of extensive devastation with uranium mining. I am
aware that this is a drilling proposal, but drilling increases the advancement of mining. 

The other concern I have is the lack of commitment to direct communication with the general public
of Baker Lake. The following is copied and pasted from the company seeeking approval:

"...Hunters and Trappers Organization, and in the event that further consultation is required,
Greenridge will ensure that best efforts are made to engage with the community and organizations
as advised by regulatory agencies."

It is not honest to assume KIA (Rankin Inlet) or the HTO will communicate about uranium drilling or
mining with the general public in Baker Lake. I believe they should be doing that, but I think that
Greenridge should assume this is not happening and communicate directly with the general public. 

Do you have any suggestions or recommendations for this application?
I recommend that the Greenridge, KIA, Hamlet, and HTO be transparent and accountable to the
people of Baker Lake through open public consultations.

Do you support the project proposal?: No


